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Chippewa Falls Area Unified School District Announces Sara Denure as New Human
Resources Director

Chippewa Falls, WI- The Chippewa Falls Area Unified School District is thrilled to announce the
appointment of Sara Denure as the new Human Resources Director. With over a decade of
experience as an elementary school principal within the District, Denure brings a wealth of
knowledge, leadership skills, and a deep understanding of the organization’s culture and values
to her new role.

Throughout her tenure at Southview Elementary School, Ms. Denure has demonstrated a strong
commitment to fostering a positive and inclusive work environment for both staff and students.
Her collaborative leadership approach, rooted in transparency and empathy, has enabled her to
successfully implement initiatives that attract and retain top talent, develop comprehensive
professional development programs, and effectively manage complex employee relations
issues.

“We are excited to have Sara Denure join our District’s leadership
team as the new Human Resources Director,” said the
Superintendent. “Her firsthand experience and insights into the unique
HR needs within our school district, coupled with her passion for
supporting educators, make her the ideal candidate to drive strategic
HR initiatives that align with our mission to inspire, support, and learn
with our students, families, and community.”

The Chippewa Falls Area Unified School District looks forward to the
positive impact Sara Denure will have in her new role as she
contributes to the continued success and advancement of the District’s
mission.
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